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 Illinois Pollution Control Board -
 I support the proposed PFAS groundwater quality standards in proposal
IPCB R2022-018. This proposal is very important for the water quality for all
the residents of the area now and into the future. By adjusting the chemical
exposure factors from adult to child offers increased protection against the harmful
effects caused by ingestion of such chemicals in drinking water. These toxicity
values based on childhood exposure risks will protect the most sensitive
and vulnerable of Illinois’ citizens. 

Chris
631-561-9722
Have a great day!! 
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